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COVID Vaccinations Fall in with National Get a COVID-19

Immunization Awareness Month Vaccine as Soon
as You Can!

We all need vaccinations to help protect us from the new variants of
COVID-19, as well as, other serious diseases. This protection is called
immunization. To help keep our community safe, San Joaquin County
Clinics proudly participates in National Immunization Awareness Month.
Vaccinations for COVID can prevent the spread of the disease. Immuni-
zations are also needed to prevent serious diseases like the flu, measles,
and pneumonia. It’s important to know which shots you need and when
to get them. Keep a copy of your immunization/shot record. If you have
children, make sure you keep a copy of their record and keep their
immunizations up-to-date. California Schools and Day Care
Centers require
their students to
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Make an appointment now by calling SJCC at (209) 468-6820. Also, expectant and breastfeeding
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August 8™"-14™ National Health Center Week

National Health Center Week is an annual celebration with the goal of raising awareness about the mission and
accomplishments of America’s health centers over the past five decades. San Joaquin County Clinics are proud
to be amongst these health centers who provide excellent medical care for our
patients and their families.

This National Health Center Week also honors those front line providers, staff,
and beloved patients who lost their lives during the (ongoing) COVID-19
pandemic. From the very beginning of the crisis, San Joaquin County Clinics
began finding innovative ways to provide preventative and primary care to their
patients. We’re Here for You!
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